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Sunday 27th June 2021 
Fifth Sunday after  

Penetcost  

A Christian presence in the community, living by faith, 
known by love, sharing a voice of hope. 
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Acknowledgement of Country 
We, the Anglican Ministry of Byron, acknowledge 

the Bundjalung people, traditional custodians of this land. 
We pay tribute and respect to the elders of these nations and 

people, both past and present. We acknowledge their 
connection with and care for this country.  

 
 

All are welcome in Anglican Ministry Area of Byron 

 

From Archdeacon Greg 

THINK TANK and PARISH COUNCIL RETREAT DAY   
 

It is so good that the Byron Parish has developed and adopted 

such a courageous and visionary Mission Action Plan. It clearly 

sets out to nurture and empower our current church family, as 

well as creatively setting out to connect with the community, to 

share the good life of faith in Jesus. 
 

While we have an excellent Mission Action Plan, it is now 

necessary to tackle just how this can be implemented on the 

ground. We need some wise input and discussion, that will 

enable us to decide where, when, and how, we are going to use 

the current five worship locations in our new parish. We now 

have one parish and one Ministry Leader (Rector) whose role it is 

to conduct the current worship in the parish in a practical and 

effective way.   
 

The role of our Parish Community Minister is clearly to focus on 

the mission to those beyond the life of the church with a view to 

developing new missionary ways of being church. This role is 

vital to the future and the courageous decision of the Parish to 

appoint Rosie to that role, now calls us to release her into this 

strategic ministry. 
 

Parish Council has asked the Locum Rector to set up a Think 

Tank of appropriate people, to make recommendations for a 

practical and effective way forward. Anyone who wishes to offer 

to either be invited onto the Think Tank, or to submit their 

thoughts should, contact me this week. 
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Locum Rector: 

The Venerable Greg Ezzy 

Mobile 0412 660 742 
 

Associate Priest/Community: 

Rev’d Rosie Wynter 

Mobile: 0419 209 201  

Please feel free to contact me. 
 

Administration Centre: 

Office Manager: Anne Wareing 

38 Stuart Street 

Mullumbimby 

Phone: 6684 3552 

Email: office@byronanglicans.org.au 

Office hours: 9am – 4pm Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  

Facebook: Anglican Parish of Byron 

Website: www.byronanglicans.org.au 
 

Office Support: 

Sue Williams 

14 Kingsley Street  

Byron Bay 

Email: admin@byronanglicans.org.au 

Phone: 6685 6431 

Office Hours: Wednesday 9am-3pm 

Friday 9am-12.30pm. 
 

Readings for: 4 July 

9am St Martin’s Mullumbimby 

9am St Paul’s Byron Bay 

11am St Columba’s Ewingsdale  
 

2 Corinthians 12:2-10 
Mark 6:1-13 
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Parish Council has also committed itself to a retreat Day on 

Saturday 17th July to address together what God is saying to us, 

as the designated parish leadership team, ministering with the 

challenges of the new Mission 

Action Plan. 
 

All this, so that together we 

can live into our new Parish 

Vision, “to be a Christian 

presence in the community, 

living by faith, known by love, 

sharing a voice of hope”. Let’s 

pray for wisdom and grace. 

 

Parish News   

Byron Bay Op Shop 

Byron Bay Op Shop is in desperate need of volunteers.  There 

are not enough volunteers to maintain Saturday trading at the 

moment.  The Shop will be closed on Saturdays until further 

notice.  If you are able to assist please contact Cathy on 

0432 606 849. 
 

Parish Roll Update 

We are updating our Parish Roll.  There are forms at the 

churches for you to complete and return to the Office Manager. 
 

Welcome Bishop Murray 

We warmly welcome Bishop Murray to our Parish today and look 

forward to celebrating worship with him 
 

Community Outreach within our Parish  

Feeding the Community Donations of non-perishable food 

items e.g. Baked Beans, tinned fish, tinned spaghetti, pasta, 

rice, biscuits etc. can now be left at the churches for collection. 
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Diary Dates 

Sunday Service 4 July 

9am St Martin’s Mullumbimby 

9am St Paul’s Byron Bay 

11am St Columba’s Ewingsdale 
 

You will be able to register using the QR Code or by  

giving your details on the day.  
 

18 June Faithfulness in Service  

If you completed this training please forward a copy of your 

certificate to the Office Manager at: 

office@byronanglicans.org.au. 
 

11th July Concert St Martin’s 

Rev Desiree Snyman Rector of Alstonville Parish, her husband 

Marius and various other musicians are performing in St Martin’s 

Church, Mullumbimby on Sunday 11 July, 3pm.  All proceeds go 

to the ‘Make a Wish Foundation’.  If you are planning to attend 

please add you name to the list in the church or contact the office 

manager office@byronanglicans.org.au.  See poster back page. 

 

Parish Prayer Request: 

Collaborative Ministry in the 

Northern Archdeaconry. 

Diocese of Grafton Senior  

Leadership Team Bishop 

The Right Rev’d Dr Murray Harvey 

Archdeacon Tiffany Sparks 

Dean The Rev’d. Dr Greg Jenks  

 

Prayer Request Judith, Hilary and Paul, Steve & Jenny, Tony, 

Fr Gary & Robyn Priest, Lorretta, Chris, John, 

David Williams, Margaret & Family, Matthew, George. 
 

For the work of the Community Centres and their work with the 

homeless. 

The Liberation Larder, The Mullumbimby & District Neighbourhood 

Centre, for the Ministry of Anglicare, for the Ministry of Byron Bay 

& Mullumbimby Christian Education. 

 
 

Image by StockSnap from Pixabay 
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Week Commencing 28 June 2021 
 

TUESDAY   Mullumbimby Office 9am-4pm 

WEDNESDAY  Byron Bay Office 9am-4pm  

THURSDAY  Mullumbimby Office 9am-4pm 

FRIDAY   Byron Bay Office 9am-12.30pm 

SUNDAY 4 July  9am Mullumbimnby 
    9am Byron Bay 
    11am Ewingsdale 
     

Op Shop Opening Hours 

Bangalow  Monday, Tuesday & Thursday: 10am-2pm 

   Saturday: 9.30am-12.30pm. 

Byron Bay Tuesday—Friday 9.30am-1.30pm 

Mullumbimby  Monday-Friday 9.30am-3.30pm 

   Saturday 9am-12pm. 

Wardens Patricia Ellis (Rector’s Warden), Ian White, Laura East. 

Bulletin News Items 

For inclusion in the weekly bulletin please forward to Sue 

Williams by Wednesday morning by 12 noon.  Sue Williams Phone 

66856431 Email: admin@byronanglicans.org.au 

Mission of the Month 

Shaping Outcomes is a not-for-profit National Disability Insurance 

Scheme (NDIS) Provider focusing on early childhood intervention 

programs for children with disabilities. 

Please consider giving generously. 

 

A sheet has been prepared for those requesting prayers and are 

inside the Churches for your use.  Please fill in and give to Sue 

Williams.  


